

SQUELCH TALE

Central Missouri Radio Association KØSI 146.76(-) PL 127.3 www.k0si.net August, 2008



The Central Missouri Radio
Association is the oldest Amateur
Radio Club in the Columbia, Mo. area.
Check out our web site at:
www.k0si.net.

If you have ideas for Web content, send them to Jim, WYØB.

To submit articles for this newsletter contact KCØLCS, Nathan, at the next club meeting or at kc0lcs04@yahoo.com. Also, if you have any changes in your address or method of receiving the newsletter, please contact Nathan.

CALENDAR

Our regularly scheduled monthly meeting is normally held at **Boone Electric** on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7:00 p.m.

Each Monday evening (except the Monday preceding the meeting or holiday) join with the members at the club station on Worley St in the Red Cross building basement.

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 p.m. If you're interested or willing to volunteer for Net Control or if you have questions, contact WMØH, Dewey.

If you have not **renewed** your membership for 2008, see the treasurer, Don Moore, KMØR, at the meeting, or mail a check for \$20.00, (\$25.00 per family) to: CMRA; P.O. Box 283; Columbia, MO. 65205.

Upcoming Hamfests: August 3rd: St. Charles, MO August 22nd-23rd: Joplin, MO

CLUB CALENDAR: August 12th: CMRA Meeting

JULY MINUTES

The Central Missouri Radio Association met July 8, 2008 in the Columbia Regional Hospital Conference room for its annual auction. Over 20 members attended and either donated or purchased items to support the club. Over \$700 was realized. Special thanks go to Carol Smith who organized the event and solicited items or certificates for services or goods. Thanks also go to Auctioneer Brent Voorheis for donating his time and to Bob KØYBN for arranging the meeting place.

The next meeting will be August 12, 2009, 7 PM at Boone Electric Cooperative. 73s, Jim, WØJGT

Note from the corresponding secretary:

As some of you know, I will be heading off to a college in Iowa shortly. Because of college, I cannot fully perform my duties and therefore am resigning my position of corresponding secretary after this month. It has been a great privilege and honor to serve as your recording secretary and then corresponding

secretary over these last few years. Thank you for the opportunity to serve at these positions. I look forward to seeing many of you again when I am back at home and able to attend the meetings. Until then, 73's!

Nathan Smith, KCØLCS.